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LAKE TAHOE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on May 11, 2021 or as soon thereafter as practicable at a
regularly or specially scheduled meeting of the Board of Education of the Lake Tahoe Unified
School District, which will be held at 1021 Al Tahoe Blvd. South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150.

The Board will hold a public hearing on and may adopt a resolution setting forth findings
required by Government Code section 4217.12 regarding LTUSD’s application and funding for
anticipated energy cost savings and other benefits from entering into an energy contract for
the design, procurement and installation of energy efficient and infrastructure improvements
across the district sites. The resolution, agreements and supporting documents will be on the

Board’s regular public agenda or special board meeting agenda for public comment and

discussion.
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